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JOHN CALVIN PRESBYTERY 
Report of Presbyterian Women 

CHURCH-WIDE NEWS:  Plans are underway for the Church-wide Gathering to be held 
in St. Louis on August 8-11, 2024. We plan to have several women from our presbytery 
going.


SYNOD OF MID-AMERICA:  The Horizons Bible Study Workshop is coming up August 
12th at Southminster Presbyterian Church, Prairie Village, Kansas.


JOHN CALVIN PRESBYTERY:  We have distributed the summer edition of "Women's 
Word" to our congregations.  On July 28th we will meet at First Presbyterian Church, 
Ft. Scott, KS for the planning meeting for Fall Gathering/Workshops.  This gathering 
will take place on September 23, 2023.


Respectfully submitted,


Joan Russell

PWJCP Co-moderator               


